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Dr. STONE, Vol. 6
Bell, along with his adventuring party of Welf the swordsmith and
Lilly the supporter, has made it into the middle floors of the
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Dungeon, but the schemes of another party have stranded them there!
Hestia's going to need to send help, but will the rescuers arrive in
time to save Bell and his friends from the monster that's got them
cornered? The familia myth of the boy and the goddess continues!

I Love You So Much, I Hate You
The inmates of this insane penitentiary fight for survival every day
to provide entertainment for the masses, and terrifying secrets lurk
in the shadows. Ganta is determined to survive Deadman Wonderland and
clear his name, but the price may be his soul -- VIZ Media

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 5
When Miyamura murmurs an "I like you" to Hori, who's laid up in bed
with a fever, is he talking to himself? Or is he actually confessing
to having feelings for her?! Hori is conflicted, but their secretfilled relationship is unmistakably changing little by little

The Tiny Book of Tiny Stories: Volume 1
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Emma and her new allies have successfully taken down many of the
demons of Goldy Pond. The last one standing in this demonic hunting
ground is Leuvis, but he’s the most powerful of them all. None of the
children’s tactics seem to work on him, but some unexpected lastminute help may turn the tide of the battle. Can the children of Goldy
Pond finally put an end to their despair? -- VIZ Media

The Promised Neverland, Vol. 7
Raised by Father Fujimoto, a famous exorcist, Rin Okumura never knew
his real father. One day a fateful argument with Father Fujimoto
forces Rin to face a terrible truth—the blood of the demon lord Satan
runs in Rin’s veins! Rin swears to defeat Satan, but doing that means
entering the mysterious True Cross Academy and becoming an exorcist
himself. Can Rin fight demons and keep his infernal bloodline a
secret? It won't be easy, especially when drawing his father's sword
releases the demonic power within him! -- VIZ Media

Toilet-bound Hanako-kun
Yuji Itadori is resolved to save the world from cursed demons, but he
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soon learns that the best way to do it is to slowly lose his humanity
and become one himself! In a world where cursed spirits feed on
unsuspecting humans, fragments of the legendary and feared demon
Ryomen Sukuna were lost and scattered about. Should any demon consume
Sukuna’s body parts, the power they gain could destroy the world as we
know it. Fortunately, there exists a mysterious school of Jujutsu
Sorcerers who exist to protect the precarious existence of the living
from the supernatural! Despite the injuries and losses they suffer in
an attack on the Goodwill Event by Curses and Curse Users, the
students of Jujutsu High have little time rest as people start going
missing under mysterious circumstances. Could these strange
disappearances have anything to do with Sukuna's lost fingers?

Horimiya
Jujutsu Kaisen sketching Book for Fans contains 60 pages from one of
the best New anime series - Jujutsu Kaisen. Let's learn how to draw
Yuuji Itadori from Sorcery Fight today! Yuuji Itadori (????) is the
main protagonist of Jujutsu Kaisen. He is a first-year student at
Tokyo Prefectural Jujutsu High School. He is a muscular teenager. He
has big light brown eyes and light brown spiky hair. After becoming a
host for Sukuna, he gets a 2nd pair of eyes below each of his eyes
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that only open when Sukuna is controlling the body. At the start Yuuji
wore a light-colored hooded jacket, white shoes and bottoms of his
black pants are rolled up. Later he changed outfit to his version of
the uniform that includes a black long sleeve shirt resembling a
gakuran over a red hoodie, black pants, and black shoes. Product
Details: Premium matte-finish cover design High quality 60 pages Large
format 8.5 x 11 in (21.59 x 27.94 cm) pages You can use everything
that you want (pencils, markers, pens, paints, etc)

The Witch's House: The Diary of Ellen
From the prestigious comic illustration studio Ikari comes the
ultimate guide to how to draw manga boys. Each vivid, full-color
character illustration is broken down into six stages accompanied by
step-by-step instructions to take the artist from initial black-andwhite sketches to a vibrant, fully costumed collection of characters.
This detailed manual is a perfect instruction guide for beginning and
advanced manga artists alike. It pairs advanced illustration
techniques with step-by-step instructions, and features an original
cast of manga boys and men, fierce and timeless enough to take the
spotlight of any manga cartoon.
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One Piece
"I know all too wellthe beginning of that diary I never wrote-"Ellen,
who has been plagued by sickness her whole life, heavily relies on her
mother's care and love. When the bond between them decays in a
horrific turn of events, Ellen despairs that she'll never get the love
she so desperately craves and thinks she's done for-that is, until she
crosses paths with a mysterious black cat. The cat offers her powers
and a house to live in, which seems to change Ellen's life for the
better. But the new witch soon discovers the gruesome secrets within
this ever-changing house

Monster Book of Manga: Boys
After Rui suddenly breaks up with him, Natsuo, still unable to accept
reality, runs into an enigmatic woman. "Hey, why don't the two of us
slip out of here?" A sudden breakup, and just as suddenly, a new
encounter, as Natsuo begins to walk a new forbidden path!

Toilet-bound Hanako-kun, Vol. 1
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Ichigo knows that to retrieve Rukia from the Soul Society, he'll have
to enter that world himself. But his fight with Rukia's brother
Byakuya showed, in no uncertain terms, that Ichigo still has a great
deal of rigorous study and training ahead of him. Deep beneath
Kisuke's Urahara Shoten, Ichigo practices his fighting and hones his
spiritual energies, and now he must face the most daunting challenge
of all: prevent his Chain of Fate from consuming itself, or be forever
transformed into a soul-devouring Hollow! -- VIZ Media

One Piece, Vol. 90
Hot-tempered 15-year-old Ichigo Kurosaki, the hero of the popular
fantasy-adventure Bleach, has the unsettling ability to see spirits
who are unable to rest in peace. His sixth sense leads him to Rukia, a
Soul Reaper who destroys Hollows (soul-devouring monsters) and ensures
the deceased find repose with the Soul Society. When she's injured in
battle, Rukia transfers her sword and much of her power to Ichigo,
whose spiritual energy makes him a formidable substitute Soul Reaper.
But the orange-haired teenager isn't sure he wants the job: too many
risks and moral dilemmas.
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Bleach
Although he may appear rough-and-tumble, Jiro Azuma’s compassionate
side emerges when it comes to the furry critters he can communicate
with. But Jiro's soft spot for animals gets him in major trouble when
a suspicious stray cat fuses with him, granting him exceptional power
but also dragging him into humanity's hidden battle against powerful
Japanese spirits, mononoke. -- VIZ Media

Jujutsu Kaisen
Yuji Itadori is resolved to save the world from cursed demons, but he
soon learns that the best way to do it is to slowly lose his humanity
and become one himself! In a world where cursed spirits feed on
unsuspecting humans, fragments of the legendary and feared demon
Ryomen Sukuna were lost and scattered about. Should any demon consume
Sukuna’s body parts, the power they gain could destroy the world as we
know it. Fortunately, there exists a mysterious school of Jujutsu
Sorcerers who exist to protect the precarious existence of the living
from the supernatural! During the Goodwill Event, as the Kyoto School
students are targeting Itadori, a contingent that includes of Mahito
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and other Special Grade Curses and Curse Users interrupts the battle
by isolating the students from the teachers! Inumaki and Fushiguro are
attacked by the Special Grade curse Hanami. Can they survive this
onslaught?!

Jujutsu Kaisen. Sorcery Fight
Yuji Itadori is resolved to save the world from cursed demons, but he
soon learns that the best way to do it is to slowly lose his humanity
and become one himself! In a world where cursed spirits feed on
unsuspecting humans, fragments of the legendary and feared demon
Ryomen Sukuna were lost and scattered about. Should any demon consume
Sukuna’s body parts, the power they gain could destroy the world as we
know it. Fortunately, there exists a mysterious school of Jujutsu
Sorcerers who exist to protect the precarious existence of the living
from the supernatural! While investigating a strange set of mysterious
deaths, Itadori meets Junpei, a troubled kid who is often bullied at
school, and they immediately hit it off. However, Junpei is also
befriended by the culprit behind the bloody incidents—Mahito, a
mischievous cursed spirit! Mahito sets in motion a devious plan
involving Junpei, hoping to ensnare Itadori as well.
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Sachi's Monstrous Appetite 1
Shocked by the death of his foster father and the revelation that his
real father is the demon lord Satan, Rin Okumura enters the True Cross
Academy to learn to be an exorcist. But every great exorcist has to
start somewhere, and for the students of the academy the first step is
the Exwire examination. To prepare for the exam, the new pages in
Yukio’s class must undergo intensive training. Rin and his classmates
have their hands full when a demon appears, but is this a test or
something more sinister? -- VIZ Media

Spy x Family, Vol. 3
WHAT NO ONE KNEW… That day, Annie Leonhart woke up in the barracks. It
was the morning of her day off. The feeling of freedom doesn’t last
long, for tomorrow holds her biggest mission yet: During the 57th
Expedition Outside the Walls, seize Eren Yaeger.

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 4
What do work and love have in common? They can both take over your
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life Saori Fujimura and her boss, Ayako Asano, are an unbeatable duo
at work, but after hours their relationship is more than just
professional. As tensions mount between Ayako and her husband and
Saori's feelings grow stronger, they'll have to decide-is it love they
seek, or merely pleasure?

Rent-A-Girlfriend 3
Nene Yashiro has made a pact with "Hanako-san of the Toilet" aka
Hanako-kun to hold off the curse that has been placed on her. To
rescue her friend from the clutches of one of the school's infamous
Seven Mysteries, she and Hanako-kun infiltrate the Misaki Stairs.
Presenting the second volume of the retro horror romantic
comedy--about an occult girl and an inhuman supernatural boy!

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 7
Anime coming July 2020! You can rent a girlfriend, but can you buy
love? Reeling from a bad breakup, Kazuya rents the beautiful, polite
Chizuru for a date. But rock bottom might be so much lower than he
thought! Chizuru is much more than the pretty face and sweet demeanor
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he thought he'd bargained for In today's Japan, "rental" services can
deliver an afternoon with a "friend," a "parent," even a fake
girlfriend! After a staggering betrayal by his girlfriend, hapless
freshman Kazuya gets just desperate enough to give it a try. But he
quickly discovers how complicated it can be to "rent" an emotional
connection, and his new "girlfriend," who's trying to keep her side
hustle secret, will panic when she finds out her real life and
Kazuya's are intertwined in surprising ways! Family, school, and life
all start to go wrong, too It's sweet but naïve boy meets cute but
ruthless girl in this 21st-century manga rom-com!

Jujutsu Kaisen Draw Step by Step
The Straw Hats' flag floats on the water Have they fallen at last to
the relentless assault of Big Mom's deadly pirates?! Or can they
escape and finally make their way to the mysterious country of Wano?
Meanwhile, the world's leaders assemble for the Reverie. What is the
world government plotting? -- VIZ Media

Laura Dean Keeps Breaking Up with Me
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Yuji Itadori is resolved to save the world from cursed demons, but he
soon learns that the best way to do it is to slowly lose his humanity
and become one himself! In a world where cursed spirits feed on
unsuspecting humans, fragments of the legendary and feared demon
Ryomen Sukuna were lost and scattered about. Should any demon consume
Sukuna’s body parts, the power they gain could destroy the world as we
know it. Fortunately, there exists a mysterious school of Jujutsu
Sorcerers who exist to protect the precarious existence of the living
from the supernatural! When a cursed womb appears at a detention
facility, Jujutsu High dispatches Itadori and the other first-years to
handle the situation. However, the Curse they encounter is far
stronger than they ever expected! Itadori and friends now have two
options: run and maybe live, or fight and die. While they are
distracted, powerful Curses with mysterious designs on Jujutsu High
and Satoru Gojo are gathering…

Hell’s Paradise: Jigokuraku, Vol. 1
Satou Matsuzaka doesn't seem to care about much, moving through boys
and casting them aside like so used candy wrappers. All that changes,
though, when she meets Shio. The little girl changes everything for
Matsuzaka. Is this love? If it is, then it's love through a very
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warped prism as the high schooler demonstrates there's no atrocity
beyond her when it comes to protecting the object of her deranged
affection.

Attack on Titan: Lost Girls
Join Monkey D. Luffy and his swashbuckling crew in their search for
the ultimate treasure, One Piece! As a child, Monkey D. Luffy dreamed
of becoming King of the Pirates. But his life changed when he
accidentally gained the power to stretch like rubber…at the cost of
never being able to swim again! Years, later, Luffy sets off in search
of the “One Piece,” said to be the greatest treasure in the world The
Straw Hats head for a new land of adventure, the kingdom of Wano! But
awaiting them there are Kaido’s powerful forces and all sorts of new
problems!

Domestic Girlfriend 23
Laura Dean, the most popular girl in high school, was Frederica
Riley's dream girl: charming, confident, and SO cute. There's just one
problem: Laura Dean is maybe not the greatest girlfriend. Reeling from
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her latest break up, Freddy's best friend, Doodle, introduces her to
the Seek-Her, a mysterious medium, who leaves Freddy some cryptic
parting words: break up with her. But Laura Dean keeps coming back,
and as their relationship spirals further out of her control, Freddy
has to wonder if it's really Laura Dean that's the problem. Maybe it's
Freddy, who is rapidly losing her friends, including Doodle, who needs
her now more than ever. Fortunately for Freddy, there are new friends,
and the insight of advice columnists like Anna Vice to help her
through being a teenager in love. Mariko Tamaki and Rosemary ValeroO’Connell bring to life a sweet and spirited tale of young love that
asks us to consider what happens when we ditch the toxic relationships
we crave to embrace the healthy ones we need.

Black Torch
Although Yuji Itadori looks like your average teenager, his immense
physical strength is something to behold! Every sports club wants him
to join, but Itadori would rather hang out with the school outcasts in
the Occult Research Club. One day, the club manages to get their hands
on a sealed cursed object. Little do they know the terror they’ll
unleash when they break the seal -- VIZ Media
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Blue Exorcist, Vol. 2
Gabimaru the Hollow is one of the most vicious assassins ever to come
out of the ninja village of Iwagakure. He’s ruthlessly efficient, but
a betrayal results in him being handed a death sentence. He has only
one hope—in order to earn his freedom, he must travel to a long-hidden
island and recover an elixir that will make the shogun immortal.
Failure is not an option. On this island, heaven and hell are just a
hair’s breadth away. -- VIZ Media

Is It Wrong to Try to Pick Up Girls in a Dungeon?, Vol. 5
(light novel)
"Hanako-san, Hanako-sanare you there?" At Kamome Academy, rumors
abound about the school's Seven Mysteries, one of which is Hanako-san.
Said to occupy the third stall of the third floor girls' bathroom in
the old school building, Hanako-san grants any wish when summoned.
Nene Yashiro, an occult-loving high school girl who dreams of romance,
ventures into this haunted bathroombut the Hanako-san she meets there
is nothing like she imagined! Kamome Academy's Hanako-sanis a boy!
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Black Butler
While investigating a strange set of mysterious deaths, Itadori meets
Junpei, a troubled kid who is often bullied at school. However, Junpei
is also befriended by the culprit behind the bloody incident—Mahito, a
mischievous cursed spirit! Mahito sets in motion a devious plan
involving Junpei, hoping to ensnare Itadori as well. -- VIZ Media

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 1
Life Honestly is a complete guide to modern life from some of today's
most talented and insightful writers including Bryony Gordon, Dolly
Alderton, Natasha Devon, Lauren Laverne and Yomi Adegoke. Within these
pages you’ll find an un-airbrushed selection of advice, comment and
opinion. These are intimate stories from bad sex to bad boys, from
workplace inequality to the sheer joy of learning something new, that
will spark hope, triumph and occasionally outrage. In Life Honestly
you will find fresh perspectives on everything from age milestones and
friendship, motherhood and weddings, and why you should always,
always, tell someone when you like their earrings. This book will make
you feel empowered, supported and more prepared than ever to take on
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anything life has to offer because, honestly, we're all in this
together. Featuring an introduction by The Pool co-founder Sam Baker,
this fabulous collection is full of articles to inspire you. The
pieces vary in length, which makes this a perfect collection to dip
into for a few minutes while you wait for the kettle to boil, or
something meatier for your morning commute. Some are long and some are
short but they all pack a punch. From Sali Hughes on blended families
to Viv Groskop offering fresh perspectives on daily problems, Life
Honestly is a collection of advice, comment and opinion that acts as a
complete guide to modern life. These writers are empowering, engaging
and unapologetic about their views: Life Honestly is full of lessons
and observations on what it means to be a woman or non-binary person
now.

Blue Exorcist, Vol. 1
Yuji Itadori is resolved to save the world from cursed demons, but he
soon learns that the best way to do it is to slowly lose his humanity
and become one himself! In a world where cursed spirits feed on
unsuspecting humans, fragments of the legendary and feared demon
Ryomen Sukuna were lost and scattered about. Should any demon consume
Sukuna’s body parts, the power they gain could destroy the world as we
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know it. Fortunately, there exists a mysterious school of Jujutsu
Sorcerers who exist to protect the precarious existence of the living
from the supernatural! Everyone’s surprised (and not necessarily in a
good way) when they find out Itadori survived, but there’s not time
for a heartwarming reunion when Jujutsu High is in the midst of an
intense competition with their rivals from Osaka! But good
sportsmanship doesn’t seem to be in the cards after the higher-ups
plan to eliminate the Sukuna threat once and for all

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 6
A local exorcist has passed away, leaving behind a study packed with a
lifetime of important yokai research. But his family are normal and
don’t know where he’s hidden his workroom. Now all the exorcists in
the area are on the hunt for the mysterious library. But Natsume can’t
decide what is more dangerous—letting the other exorcists find the
collection, or discovering it himself! -- VIZ Media

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 4
Fans of monster romance manga, look out! Sachi's Monstrous Appetite
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will slake your thirst! Makie's a boy in love, with his tall, older
classmate Sachi. As a sign of his affection, he makes Sachi a special
lunch every day. Sachi loves Makie, too, but she has a secret she's
actually a shapeshifting monster called a watari, and she was drawn to
Makie because he smellsdelicious! But it's not just Sachi who's drawn
to Makie's scent, and soon, he realizes the entire monster world is
after him. Fortunately, Sachi's a watari who eats watari, and she
pledges to protect him. But how long can Makie survive, with Sachi's
appetite the only thing between him and a monster's belly?

Life Honestly
Just a stone's throw from London lies the manor house of the
illustrious Phantomhive earldom and its master, one Ciel Phantomhive.
Earl Phantomhive is a giant in the world of commerce, Queen Victoria's
faithful servantand a slip of a twelve-year-old boy. Fortunately, his
loyal butler, Sebastian, is ever at his side, ready to carry out the
young master's wishes. And whether Sebastian is called to save a
dinner party gone awry or probe the dark secrets of London's
underbelly, there apparently is nothing Sebastian cannot do. In fact,
one might even say Sebastian is too good to be trueor at least, too
good to be human
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Bleach, Vol. 8
Senku’s father, the astronaut Byakuya, returned to Earth shortly after
humanity turned to stone. What did he leave behind for his son to
discover thousands of years later? In the meantime, Senku and the
villagers have to contend with attackers from the Tsukasa Empire. The
dire situation calls for drastic measures, so they start work on their
strongest weapon yet -- VIZ Media

The Promised Neverland, Vol. 11
This e-book contains six exclusive tiny videos created by the
hitRECord community to enhance the Tiny Stories reading experience.
From hitRECord, the immensely popular open collaborative production
company, and its founder, Golden Globe-nominated actor Joseph GordonLevitt, comes The Tiny Book of Tiny Stories: Volume 1. The universe is
not made of atoms; it’s made of tiny stories. To create The Tiny Book
of Tiny Stories: Volume 1, Joseph Gordon-Levitt, known within the
hitRECord community as RegularJOE—directed thousands of collaborators
to tell tiny stories through words and art. With the help of the
entire creative collective, Gordon-Levitt culled, edited and curated
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over 8,500 contributions into this finely tuned collection of original
art from 67 contributors. Reminiscent of the 6-Word Memoir series, The
Tiny Book of Tiny Stories: Volume 1 brings together art and voices
from around the world to unite and tell stories that defy size. Please
note that due to the large file size of these special features this
enhanced e-book may take longer to download than a standard e-book.

Natsume's Book of Friends
Twilight has overcome many challenges in putting together the Forger
family, but now all his hard work might come undone when Yor’s younger
brother Yuri pops in for a surprise visit! Can Twilight outsmart Yuri,
who actually works for the Ostanian secret service?! -- VIZ Media

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 10
After learning the truth of the world they find themselves in, the
orphans finally make their way out of the forest. With their improved
survival skills, Emma, Ray and the other children arrive at the
location laid out in Minerva’s hidden message. But awaiting them there
is a new kind of challenge -- VIZ Media
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Happy Sugar Life

Deadman Wonderland
Yuji Itadori is resolved to save the world from cursed demons, but he
soon learns that the best way to do it is to slowly lose his humanity
and become one himself! In a world where cursed spirits feed on
unsuspecting humans, fragments of the legendary and feared demon
Ryomen Sukuna were lost and scattered about. Should any demon consume
Sukuna’s body parts, the power they gain could destroy the world as we
know it. Fortunately, there exists a mysterious school of Jujutsu
Sorcerers who exist to protect the precarious existence of the living
from the supernatural! In order to regain use of his crippled body,
Kokichi Muta, otherwise known as Mechamaru, has been acting as an
informant for the cursed spirits. He’s prepared for the betrayal when
he’s thrust into a battle to the death against Mahito, but is knowing
his enemy enough against a cursed spirit whose powers keep growing
exponentially?
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